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Meyers, Robert COE
-

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 9:20 AM

To: Perkins, Janet OCHP

Subject: RE: use of BB’s in support MDC AS goals

Janet,

It seems to me using your office blackberry to further a county goal as a county employee, whether or not it is
directed related to your core responsibilities, would not be a case of misusing county resources and would not
amount to a violation of the county’s Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Perkins, Janet OCKP
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2006 5:22 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: FW: use of BBs in support MDC AS goals

Let me know if you need anything else from me. Thx Robert.

From: Perkins, Janet OCHP
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2006 1:59 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: use of BBs in support MDC AS goals

Good Afternoon Robert,
Pursuantto our initial conversation,pleaseprovidea written statementon the following issue:
Appropriateusemy office blackberryfor work that is outsidemy coreresponsibilitiesasExecutive
Directorof the Office ofCountywideHealthPlanning- dueto thefact that the efforts supportan
overarchingcountygoal. Theadditionalefforts andrelatedblackberryuseinvolve planningand
coordinationof rescuedog placementsfrom MDC’s Animal ServicesShelterinto foster andlong-term
homes. MDC goalsassistedinclude achievingincreasedlevelsof adoptionsand corresponding
decreasedlevelsof euthanizing.

JanetPerkins,ExecutiveDirector
Office of CountywideHealthcarePlanning
140 WestFlaglerStreet,Suite 1102
Miami, FL 33130
ph 305-375-5444; fx 305 372-6357
cell 305-218-7053
DeliveringExcellenceEveryDay
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